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Proposal to reduce the Published Admissions Number from 60 to 30 at Windlesham Village Infant School, with effect from September 2021.


Please give us your views. Please tick the box that best shows what you think of the following questions and also give us any comments you have. You can write on the other side of this sheet if you want more space to write comments.

	1. Do you agree with the proposal to reduce the Published Admissions Number to 30 from September 2021?

	Agree
	
	
	Don’t know
	
	
	Disagree

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	


	Comments:



Please tick the boxes that apply to you.
	

	A parent/carer of a child at the school
	

	
	

	A parent/carer of a child in an Early Years setting
	

	
	

	A parent/carer of a child who may in future attend the school
	

	
	

	A parent/carer of a child at another school
	

	
	

	Someone who works at the school
	

	
	

	A Governor of the school
	

	
	

	Some other link to the school 
	

	
	


Someone else with an interest – please give details	




It would also be helpful if you could give your postcode   

Please return to: 
Mrs Ezzard
Headteacher
Windlesham Village Infant School
School Road
Windlesham
Surrey 
GU20 6PB
school@wvi.tamat.org.uk
	
	

	
	Please tick if you have written comments on the other side
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